
Dear Rebecca

We live at 32 Pine Street and would like to add our support for the change of use submission at 35 Pine Street Manly.

It would definitely reduce the parking difficulties and also some of the anti-social behaviour that some of our 
neighbours have experienced.

Kind regards
Sharon & Marc Tovo
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